
 

 

 

 

Dear Owners and Residents: 

  

 A reminder that in accordance with the 2024/25 budget, which was approved on October 

18th, 2024, the following price changes will take effect beginning November 1st, 2024. 

• Storage Unit Rentals: a 33% increase across all storage units 

• Parking Rentals: An increase of $5 per month for uncovered spaces and $10 per 

month for covered spaces 

• House Charges: a 10% increase for all services across the board 

These changes were deemed necessary to cover our increasing expense levels. Your monthly 

recurring bills will be adjusted accordingly. 

For more information please contact the management office. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

 


